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The Cowichan Valley School District is committed to helping families obtain stable child care
and lower fees. The Childcare Fee Reduction Initiative (CCFRI) is a program that we, the care
providers, enrolled in and is a monthly fee reduction to assist all child care families with the
cost of child care. Monthly fee reductions are set by the BC Government and are subject to
change throughout the school year. Families do not need to apply to this.

If you glanced at the fee schedule, you will see in the middle column what the fees would be
without the Childcare Fee Reduction Initiative, and the far right column shows the parent
payable amounts under our participation in this CCFRI program

Online information regarding the Childcare Fee Reduction Initiative can be found here:

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/running-daycare-preschool/child-care-operating-funding/child-care-fee-reduction-initiative-provider-opt-in-status/information-for-families
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/running-daycare-preschool/child-care-operating-funding/child-care-fee-reduction-initiative-provider-opt-in-status/information-for-families
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/running-daycare-preschool/child-care-operating-funding/child-care-fee-reduction-initiative-provider-opt-in-status/information-for-families

